
GREENER HOLBROOK GREENER WORLD 

Update on stories for a changing planet project 

The four stories have been filmed and are currently being edited and I hope to be seeing 

first drafts on 8th Feb. I was filmed telling the stories in front of agreen background and so 

as part of the editing, various graphics to support the story are also being included. I have 

also commissioned a simple cartoon of me as a teller to include on the flyer (see below) 

The videos will be uploaded on the Vimeo streaming platform when completed.  The 

location then needs to be ‘promoted’ so that people go to the site to watch the stories. It 

would be very helpful if a piece could be put on the Greener Holbrook Greener World 

webpage on the wider Holbrook parish site. This initially will just say they are coming but 

can be updated when they are available. 

Q: Is something on the page acceptable to the Group and to the Parish Council? 

Q: What format can be put up onto the web page i.e. would it be best as a word 

document with illustrations, pdf or jpeg?  

It will be sensible to try and do some promotion of ‘the launch’. Whilst it may be very hard 

to get press, radio or even TV coverage, it is worth a try. This suggests things that are 

quirky may be worth a try. Therefore any thoughts on what an ‘event’ may look like? I 

wonder if I can persuade the National Trust to let me have a session at Sutton Hoo visitor 

centre/café/house for example? Southwold Pier?   

Q: Anybody with any strong contacts at a suitable location that can be associated 

with children [e.g. not Adnams’ pubs!]?  

I did some stories at the primary school and it may be worth talking to Holbrook Academy 

for something as well to reinforce the GHGW association. I am in discussion with 

Woodbridge Transition Town Group who want an event to mark Earth Day 22nd April and 

they may be persuaded to make the event storytelling in some way.  

A flyer -digital and hard copy - promoting the stories is being made and that will be available 

to send out to anyone. 

Q: Anybody able to take either a digital or hard copy versions and send on to a 

suitable grouping that might inspire youngsters to take a look at the website?  

It is likely that some follow up promotion will be needed during the summer and so these 

ideas don’t have to be instant although the grant has to be claimed by 13/3/25 and that will 

need a plan of ideas into the future. 
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